
Dear Parent,  

This is to bring to your awareness that bullying or being bullied is omnipresent in our 
world. It starts in school at a very young age and unless we take active measures to create 
awareness about this phenomenon, most children will either bully others or be bullied 
during their school years. 

Taking cognisance of this fact, the Fortis group of hospitals has initiated ‘Bully to Buddy’ 
campaign. As an integral part of this project, we are uploading a form on our school 
website. We request you to go through the form and have your child fill up the form 
honestly and upload it/send it to us. The forms will be processed and will help the Fortis 
team to devise a strategy to initiate the end of bullying in schools. We look forward to your 
cooperation. 

Kindly find below the link of the bully to buddy survey questionnaires to be filled up 
by students. 

 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfXVWyewlm0nw01NkjaJTC5yeuEMnVb
OUUxoFREFDZPEZxx_w/viewform?usp=sf_link 

 

Regards  

Vandana Chawla 

PRINCIPAL 
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